
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join Children Services to discuss upcoming initiatives and opportunities that will, 
with your support and collaboration, continue to make a difference for Lorain 
County's vulnerable children and families. With the Family First Prevention 
Services Act (FFPSA - federal regulation that is designed to prevent family 
separation) starting on October 1, we will give you an update on where we (and 
Ohio) are with being able to strategically reduce placements while managing child 
safety.  
 
If you have something you would like to present or share with the group please 
let me know and I can add it to the agenda. Remember that we do leave time at 
the end for general announcements as well.  
 
Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kc-
6vqT8uGd2mYWHyMAa0wfytMlmXVGAx  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting. 
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